
          

             
     

 

  

             

            

         

  

 

              

               

 

   

     

  

 

From: Randy Van Voorst [mailto:randy@qtitest.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, August 26, 2008 4:28 PM 
Subject: Criteria Revision 

Ms. Zachery,
­
In the Energy Star cover letter dated August 6, 2008, bullet 6:
­
(6) Products must meet a new insulating glass unit (IGU) certification requirement 

relying on the anticipated National Fenestration Rating Council’s IGU 

certification requirement. 

NFRC has decided to give the industry 2 years to implement the IGU certification 

requirements. I recommend that this requirement be a part of the Phase 2 requirements. 

Randal Van Voorst 

President - Quality Testing, Inc. 

PH. 425-259-6799 


